BMHS Athletic Association
June 3, 2024 Meeting Agenda

Board: Melanie Manne/Tricia LaFauci (Co-Presidents), Sheena Donhoffner/Nadine Courtemanche
(Co-Vice Presidents), Deb Murphy (Treasurer), Michelle Martin (Secretary)

MEETING CALL TO ORDER:
e May Meeting Minutes Presented
e Welcome any new attendees and/or special guests

NEW BUSINESS:
e Treasurer’s Report
e The Class of 2024 Scholarship Recipients were given out at Scholarship Night:

Scott Canney Brady Martin Grace Carter
Brian Jones Audrey Toce Michael Murnane
Sophia Leyne Aidan Gibbons Ryan Leslie
Beau Courtemanche Will Costa Mat MacLeod
John LaFauci Ryan Peters

e 2024-2025 Board: we have an opening for a Co-Secretary for next year, we have not received any
nominees as of yet so we’ll open up the vote again in September. We’d love to add someone to our group!

e Fall Sports Info Meeting: is June 10th. We asked to be put on the agenda so we can start to let next year’s
teams know all about us. We want to get our info out to as many people as possible and this is a great way!

SPRING SPORTS SEASON:

e Remind ALL levels about Spring Sports Award Night 6/13 @ 6:30 pm

e Cash Cards: contact Kristin Frazier ASAP if you still need to turn in cards, winners announced at Awards

e Senior Plaques: Carol MacLeod has been in contact with everyone

e Seasonal Bundles, Varsity Certificates/Pins/Letters: will be distributed next week as soon as we can get
it all to you

e Team Updates:
Baseball: Robyn MacLeod, Kristina Boldebuck Girls Track/Field: Tammy Carter
Boys Track/Field: Anne Leslie Boys Tennis: Susan Piazza, Marcie Mackwell
Girls Tennis: Brooke O’Connor Girls Lax: Christine White, Carol MacLeod
Boys Volleyball: Kristine Schlehuber, Paula Dwire Boys Lax: Kerry Parrella, Michelle Martin
Softball: Mabel Luther, Nadine Courtemanche, Kim Ledoux

OPEN FORUM

NEXT MEETING: August/September 2024

We would like to thank everyone for their time and patience this year!! We know how valuable everyone’s time is!!
We were all new to these positions and it took a lot of work for us to get up to speed but we now have a good grasp
on how things have been done and how we can improve. We have some new & exciting things we want to
implement next year! We will be working hard over the summer to be ready to tackle it next year!! Happy Summer!!



